
Polytech’Nice Sophia : 
the meeting for new technologies supporting Visually Impaired persons.

For the 8th year now, the Engineering School of University of Nice-Sophia Antipolis (France) 
opens its doors to public. Next 20 May is the day  for the now traditional meeting for Visually 
Impaired people and  New Technologies, showing the technologies of information and 
communication suited to Visually Impaired public.

The day is first of all a privileged place to meet 
for visually  impaired, enterprises, scientists and 
official organisations. The aim is to inform 
visually  impaired upon progresses of new 
technologies and to allow them to express their 
real needs. This day is mainly composed of 
conferences, round tables, companies and 
societies workshops. 

The main topic of this year is the access to 
reading : « LIRE, clef du sa-VOIR » (means 
READING is the key to KNOWING).  During 
this day, the students of Polytech'Nice Sophia 
will show educational and recreative software of 
their own, dedicated to visually impaired 
children in co-operation with the “Castle school” 
and the Clément Ader Institute for sensory 
education in Nice. Each participant will receive a 
CD containing the DeViNT games. 

This year, the DEVINT prize awarded to the best student work dedicated to visually  impaired 
is sponsored by the Thalès company. 

Free entrance for DeViNT 2010 day, but an advanced registration is required on :  
http://devint.polytech.unice.fr/

Information : 
Devint-contacts@polytech.unice.fr – 04.92.96.51.26. 

Polytech'Nice - Sophia (Bâtiment des Lucioles)
1645, Route des Lucioles
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